
 

URGENT PUBLIC NOTICE: POWER OUTAGE IN NKOWANKOWA, LENYENYE, AND SURROUNDING 

AREAS 

 

Dear Residents, 

 

Please be informed that the current power outage affecting Nkowankowa, Lenyenye, and 

surrounding areas is due to a broken conductor that has fallen to the ground on the 66kV line at the 

Taraantalrand T-Off. 

 

The Greater Tzaneen Municipality (GTM) electrical team is on-site and working to resolve the issue. 

Power will be restored as soon as the conductor is fixed and safely off the ground. 

 

We sincerely apologise for the inconvenience caused and appreciate your patience. 

 

GTM Management 


